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2 CAIRD PARK - APPLICATION FOR USE (AN170-2002)

An application has been received on behalf of the European Entertainment Corporation to hold
circuses at Caird Park as follows:-

"Cottle and Austen's Circus" from 19th - 24th August 2003 and "The Moscow State Circus" from 10th -
15th August 2004.

It is recommended that permission be granted for the events subject to them meeting the Council's
normal conditions particularly as they relate to the policy of no animals to be used in their
performances. In addition it is recommended that the Director of Economic Development negotiate an
appropriate lease agreement.


